From: chan Dran [mailto:chan3112@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 3:54 PM

To: MOHD NAZRI BIN OMRAN <nazri.omran@mdi.gov.my=
Subject: APPRECIATION LETTER

DEAR SIR,

I'm named as TAN THAY AUN want sent mv highly gratitude to you related with your staff. Every year for the past TEN YEARS visited your department to submit my application to leave for Singapore; the receptionist would attend to me promptly and with smiling face.
2) Then came Puan Ara, tactful and helpful by guiding me through the application.

3). Then another officer by name Puan Hanim very helpful and compassionate. Guiding me to get my release status from your department.

4) This will never happen without your leadership over there, SIR. And managing your department and coordinating yvour staff so well. 1 really appreciate the welcomed treatment given to me by vour staff, especially Puan Ara and Puan Hanim for being more helpful.

3). May YOU and vour staff be blessed always by the ALMIGHTY with all sort of glories of work, kindness in entertaining and guiding the customer who facing the big challenges. Not to forget may ALMIGHTY provide vou all abundance of good health.
Thanks You for your helpful and kindness.

Yours Sincerely,

TAN THAY AUN

I'C - 300607-06-3267

ADD : NO 80,

JALAN LOKE YEW,

28700 BENTONG,

PAHANG DARUL MAKMUR.. .
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